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THE BIG HORN BASIN FIREWISE COORDINATORS ARE: 

Big Horn County:  The County Fire Warden is Brent Godfrey (307) 568-2324.  The Firewise Coordinator is Chris 

Weydeveld, cweydeveld@wytfs.com, Technical Forestry Services, LLC, 6628 W. Riverside Dr. Casper, Wyoming 

82604, or (307) 333-1098 (office), (307) 272-9533 (mobile). 

Washakie County: Chris Kocher, Fire Warden, ckocher@worlandfire.org, P.O. Box 504, Worland, Wyoming 

82401, or (307) 347-6379. 

Hot Springs County: No Firewise Coordinator has yet been selected.  Contact Jay Duvall, County Fire  Warden, at 

(307) 921-1485, or hscdwarden@gmail.com  

Park County :  Bernie Spanogle, Firewise Coordinator, can be reached at pcfirewise@gmail.com. or at 307-250

-9387.  The County Fire Warden is Russ Wenke, rwenke@parkcounty.us, 1131 11th Street, Cody, Wyoming 82414, 

or (307) 527-8551.-          http://codyconservationdistrict.com/firewise.php 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

If you have general or specific questions about Firewise, two good online sources of     

answers are: www.firewisewyoming.com and www.livingwithfire.com. 

Do you have topics you would like included in future newsletters?  Please submit your suggestions and 
comments to gwynn@wytfs.com,  cweydeveld@wytfs.com, to Chris at any of the above phone num-
bers, or by mail to G. Wynn, 824 Country Club Road, Casper, Wyoming 82609. 

Thanks for providing this newsletter go to the  Wyoming State Forestry Division, the Big Horn County Fire 
Warden and the U.S. Forest Service.  They provide the funding. 

This newsletter is provided as a service of your county’s Firewise Coordinator.  If you choose not to       
receive future issues, please respond to the E-mail address that delivered it, or to G. Wynn by mail. 
    ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

The last two Bighorn Mountain Cabin owners Picnics were well attended 

The highlight of both picnics was doing walk-around Firewise evaluations of cabins near 

the picnic sites.  Participants 

reported that they had 

learned a lot about what 

they could and should do to 

protect their cabins when 

wildfire comes to the Big-

horn Mountains the next 

time. 

 

“Problem” fires, nationwide, 

can be trackced on: 

 www.inciweb.org 

 












